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I hope that you are all keeping well.  

 
It’s been really lovely to catch up with parents/ carers over the past couple of weeks 
through the welfare calls. This is important to us as we miss the contact with the pupils 
and we will be continuing with the calls in the new term.  

 

There is some great learning going on in the homes of Warmley Park pupils that has 
been posted on Seesaw. Students in the College have been baking, window cleaning, 
hanging out the washing, and dusting. In Secondary there has been some cooking, and 
listening to stories. Primary have been designing shelters and pairing socks. And Early 
Years have been exploring Scent of the Day and singing. Great example of how 
opportunities at home can lead to learning. There are lots of learning activities being 
uploaded to Seesaw by class staff so please continue to access it regularly. If you are 
having any difficulties getting onto Seesaw email your child’s class teacher and they 
will be able to help you.  

 

We are working on establishing a YouTube channel so that we can share the videos 
that staff are making. Further details to follow.  

 

We reopened school this week for a small number of pupils in line with Government 
and South Gloucestershire guidelines where there is no alternative as the parents are 
key workers or there are significant complicating factors. They enjoyed learning new 
dances, horticulture, and outdoor games. We have been grateful for good weather 
which has enabled pupils to be outside for much of the day. The few staff who have 
been travelling to school this week have noticed the rainbows in windows, providing 
colour and hope at this difficult time. We would love to see photos of your rainbows- 
please email them to school@warmleyparkschool.org.uk.  

 

The government advice is still that everyone is safer staying at home wherever 
possible. I think we all want to do our best during this crisis and would like to recognise 
the amazing job being done by our NHS workers. Also as parents and carers you are 
doing brilliantly with all of the home learning that is taking place.  

 

The next newsletter will be the week after the Easter holidays. Please keep safe. 
 

Lisa 
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Coriander’s Spanish Café 

 
Before school closed Coriander Tutor Group held a Spanish Café to parents and students.  Everyone was 
encouraged to speak in Spanish when they ordered their food and drink.  Coriander students were fantastic role 
models and even presented some PowerPoint presentations at the end about a Spanish speaking country of their 
choice. Muy bien! 

 

And finally… 


